
Hannah More Primary School Newsletter   

30th September 2022

 Dear all 

We have had another fun packed week here at school. Kestrel class have been to the 
University and graduated today at the Wills Memorial building. They have represented 
Hannah More fantastically and been great role-models to the younger children. Year 2 went 
to the Van Gogh museum today and loved the interactive displays.  

 

Now I have been at Hannah More for a month, I am starting to get to know the families and 
the children better. I love the warm welcome that everyone greets me with when they come 
into school in the morning and how warm and friendly children are. One of the things that 
attracted me to Hannah More was the diverse community and the opportunity for children to 
really get to understand different cultures in their community. It is my aim to ensure that 
everyone feels represented and valued here. I want to work with parents to ensure that all 
the children are able to celebrate difference and learn from each other. I will be arranging 
some parent forums soon to get some thoughts and ideas.  

 

Today saw the launch of our new house point system. Children can be awarded 5 or 10 points 
for showing that they are representing our values and showing gold standard behaviour 
around the school. Make sure that you ask your child about it and check with them whether 
they have received any house points during the day. The points will build towards the end of 
the week, when we will celebrate the winning house in our Friday assembly. May the best 
team win!  

 

Enjoy the weekend everyone.  

Kevin Hawkins - Headteacher 







Click here for more 

information and to 

find out how the 

changes will affect 

you. 

C:/Users/BF092ES2/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/INetCache/Content.Outlook/PYDORY7U/Bristol Clean Air Zone community toolkit.pdf
C:/Users/BF092ES2/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/INetCache/Content.Outlook/PYDORY7U/Bristol Clean Air Zone community toolkit.pdf
C:/Users/BF092ES2/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/INetCache/Content.Outlook/PYDORY7U/Bristol Clean Air Zone community toolkit.pdf
C:/Users/BF092ES2/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/INetCache/Content.Outlook/PYDORY7U/Bristol Clean Air Zone community toolkit.pdf
C:/Users/BF092ES2/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/INetCache/Content.Outlook/PYDORY7U/Bristol Clean Air Zone community toolkit.pdf




  

* Open sessions for parents * 

Every Thursday 9-11am at Hannah More. 

Come along to our 
sessions to try out 

some new crafts and 
take home activities 

to do with your 
children. Creche 

available for 
preschool children 
and refreshments 

provided!  

CRAFT AND CHAT 







Do you want to save money, get healthier and protect the environment? 
As well as have lots of fun on the journey to school? https://
www.bikeability.org.uk/cycletoschoolweek/ 
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